THE PUBLIC SCHOOLS OF BROOKLINE
BROOKLINE, MASSACHUSETTS 02445

PHONE 617-730-2425
FAX 617-730-2108

LINUS J. GUILLORY, JR., PhD
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS

Memorandum

TO: Linus Guillory, Superintendent
Ruth Quinn Berdell, Business Consultant
School Committee

FROM: Matthew J. Gillis, Director of Operations & Facilities! /;’7 J@
RE: Project Bread Grant |
DATE: January 26, 2023

CC: Sasha Palmer, Food Service Director

Sasha requested, and was granted permission, to pursue this small grant for kitchen equipment. |
recommend accepting the grant of $2,982 with the intent of expanding breakfast access & participation
at the New Lincoln School with new Breakfast cart. Lincoln has small kitchen, and higher free & reduced
lunch population than most other K-8 schools in Brookline, so that’s why this building, in cooperation
with the building Principal was selected to apply.

Action
“Move to approve the Project Bread Grant of $2,982 for equipment at the new Lincoln School.”
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P S [B] Matt Gillis <matt_gillis@psbma.org>

Public Schoals of Brookline

Fwd: Congratulations! You've been awarded Project Bread's 2022-23 School Breakfast Participation

Improvement Grant!
1 message

Sasha Palmer <sasha_palmer@psbma.org> Wed, Jan 18, 2023 at 10:33 AM
To: Matt Gillis <matt_gillis@psbma.org>

Cc: Karen Murphy <karen_murphy@psbma.org>, Paige Haringa <paige_haringa@psbma.org>, Mona Saltalamacchia
<mona_saltalamacchia@psbma.org>, Gabrielle Stefura <gabrielle_stefura@psbma.org>

Hi Matt,

FYI, I applied for a grant to purchase a Grab and Go Breakfast Cart for the Lincoln School after we did an observation with Brian and project Break. We
were awarded the grant. Yayyyy!l!

Regards,

Sasha

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Natasha Smith <natasha_smith@projectbread.org>

Date: Wed, Jan 18, 2023 at 9:47 AM

Subject: Congratulations! You've been awarded Project Bread's 2022-23 School Breakfast Participation Improvement Grant!
To: sasha_palmer@psbma.org <sasha_palmer@psbma.org>

PROJECT
BREAD

Dear Sasha,

Thank you for the work you do to help students start the day healthy and ready to learn. On behalf of Project Bread, | am pleased to award Public
Schools of Brookline with a 2022-23 School Breakfast Participation Improvement Grant for $2,982.1.

To accept the terms of this grant and in order to receive your grant funds, you must complete the online Acceptance Form by Thursday, January 26th,
by logging in to our grant portal at this link: https://www.GrantRequest.com/SID_6036?7SA=AM, using the same credentials that were used to submit
your grant application. Once you have completed this step, we will be able to process a check for your district/school(s).

Please reach out to our Child Nutrition team at CNOP@projectbread.org with any questions or if you have any difficultly accessing the form.

We look forward to working with you this school year to grow your breakfast participation, and we are excited to see your breakfast program in action!

Natasha Smith

145 Border Street www.projectbread.org 617.723.5000 T
East Boston, MA 02128-1903 info@projectbread.org 800.645.8333 Food Assistance

Director of Child Nutrition, Project Bread

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=7c6ec27fff&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1755374952711313069%7Cmsg-f%3A175537495271131... 1/2



1/26/23, 4:00 PM Public Schools of Brookline Mail - Fwd: Congratulations! You've been awarded Project Bread's 2022-23 School Breakfast Particip...
@PSB Food Services
Sasha Palmer
Director of Food Services

Office : 617 730 2499

Cell : 617 821 1290
sasha_palmer@psbma.org
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